
Teenager  arrested  following
disturbance in Livingston

Police Scotland say that there is
no  risk  to  the  wider  public
following an incident last night in
Livingston. 
Officers were called to a property in the Quentin Rise area of
Dedridge  shortly  after  11pm  following  reports  of  a
disturbance.  

A 17-year-old male was arrested and enquiries are ongoing. 

A Police Scotland spokesperson said: “A 17-year-old male has
been  arrested  in  connection  with  a  disturbance  within  a
property  in  the  Quentin  Rise  area  of  Dedridge,  which  was
reported around 11.05pm on Monday, 1 July, 2024. 

“Further enquiries into the incident are ongoing and there is
no risk to the wider public.” 
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